
Reception News 

30.04.21 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

We’ve had a busy week in Reception this week. In Maths we 

have enjoyed doing some Data Handling. We began the week 

by learning how to do a tally chart to record data. We 

discovered that in RF apples were 

more popular than bananas and in RH carrots were more 

popular than peas. We then looked at other ways of recording 

data and made a class pictogram to find out the most popular 

pets.  

 

In Literacy we have enjoyed listening to some of the other stories 

in the Funnybones collection. We have been discussing the job of 

the author and illustrator and have been thinking about the fact 

that all of the stories have the same main characters but different     

things are happening.   

 

We’ve also enjoyed doing our PE this week. Both RF and RH came together to play some 

listening and instruction games. We enjoyed our session out on the KS1 playground and 

were impressed with the skills that the children demonstrated such as skipping, 

hopping and jogging.  
 

Next week: 

• We will be learning all about ‘estimating’ in Maths. 

• In Literacy we will be introducing the children to our new topic of ‘minibeasts’.  

• In phonics we will be recapping some of the Phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs.  

• In Computing we will be creating our own minibeasts pictures.  
 

Reminders: 

• Monday 3rd May is a Bank Holiday, so we won’t be in school. We will see you back in 

school on Tuesday 4th May.  

• Parent Consultations have now begun. Thank you to all the parents that we have spoken 

to this week. We are continuing next Wednesday so if you have not yet booked in please 

do so ASAP. If for any reason you are unable to make any of the available slots then 

please do contact us directly to make an appointment and we will do our best to fit you 

in at another time.  

• With the weather getting warmer we are finding that children are losing their 

belongings, particularly sun hats and jumpers/cardigans. We are encouraging the 

children to put their belongings in their tray as soon as they take it off. Please could we 

ask that you ensure that your child’s things are all named as this will help us when trying 

to locate any lost items. Thank you in advance.  
 

We hope you have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Ford, Mrs Hall and all of the Reception Team. 


